
Flu shots are required for children
in preschool by December 31, 2019

in order to continue attending
school January 1, 2020

V A C C I N A T I O N  I S  T H E  B E S T  P R O T E C T I O N

A G A I N S T  T H E  F L U

The Meriden Health and Human Services Department provides

the flu shot to Meriden children 18 and under FOR FREE!

FLU SHOTS ARE GIVEN BY PUBLIC HEALTH

NURSES MONDAY - FRIDAY. APPOINTMENTS

ARE RECOMMENDED!

Please call our department at 203-630-4234 if you are unable to

receive the flu vaccine from your child's doctor.

FIGHT THE FLU!
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